
 

 

 

 

Notes From The Treasurer 
 

Thank you all for your very generous financial and 

prayerful support of the Clock dial project.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

The clock and refurbished faces can now be heard and 

seen again by the community at large and our church 

continues to remind people of our Lord’s presence in 

Tamerton. Thank you for meeting the overall cost and for 

your unstinting support. 

I would be grateful if a careful note is taken of payee 

details when writing a cheque for the church funds.      

All cheques must be payable to: ‘PCC TAMERTON 

FOLIOT’. Please do not write ‘St Mary’s PCC’ or       

‘St Mary’s Tamerton Foliot’ as these will almost 

certainly now be returned to us. Thank you for your 

continued financial support of our mission here at St 

Mary’s. 

   Stanley Stoddard 
 

 

Guest Speaker 
 

We welcome as our guest speaker at the 6.30pm service 

of Evening Worship this evening, Chris Forster from 

Transforming Plymouth Together, a collaboration 

between the Church Urban Fund and the Diocese of 

Exeter. 
 

 

World War 1 Centenary Display 
 

The display of WW1 memorabilia will now be in the 

Church on the morning of the Remembrance Service, 

next Sunday, 11th November, and the church will also be 

open for visitors to view the display from 4pm to 6pm. 

The evening service on that day commences at 6pm and 

our Church bells will ring at 7.05pm, joining in the 

national peal to commemorate the ending of WW1. So 

why not come along and visit the display, stay for the 

service, enjoy a cuppa and listen to our bells.  

If you have any WW1 items that we can use in the 

display, e.g. medals, letters, cards, books, photos, 

certificates etc we would be privileged to include them. 

The items and acknowledgements will be will be safe and 

secure. Stewards will be in attendance at all times. 

Please contact either Pat Brooks on 774467 or Rev.   

Preb. Gill on 771033 for further details. 
 

 

Safeguarding Officers 
 

Sara Grier is our nominated Safeguarding Officer and is   

the nominated person responsible for vulnerable adults.      

Jo Parker is the nominated Safeguarding person 

responsible for children. Their photos are on the Church 

noticeboard in the porch, together with photos of the 

Vicar, Revd David Gill, and your Churchwardens, Andy 

King and Susanne Burnett. 
 

 

Funeral Donations 
 

Donations of wreaths or cut flowers for the funeral of 

Derek Rickard on 9th November should be sent to Walter 

C Parsons, Funeral Directors. Donations of money can be 

made to St. Mary’s Church on the day. 
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